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Water Management Permit Application


Received by the

Drinking Water Program

for the Merrimack River Basin
The Department of Environmental Protection will accept written comments on the Water Management permit application recently filed for permitting in the Merrimack River Basin under the Water Management Act (MGL 21G).  Comments will be accepted until December 13, 2002.  A copy of the application is available for review from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday, at the DEP Northeast Regional Office, 205A Lowell Street, Wilmington, Massachusetts.  Please contact Zachary Peters at (978) 661-7736 to review the application.

The West Newbury Water Department has applied for a Water Management Act Permit to increase its permitted withdrawal volume by 0.144 million gallons per day (mgd) for public water supply.  The increased withdrawal volume is expected to come from a proposed new well.  The new well is located at the so-called Andreas site on Indian Hill Street.  The permit would expire in the year 2014.

Andreas Well

Latitude:   42-47-33 N

Longitude:   70-57-19 W

	This information is available in alternate format by calling our ADA Coordinator at (617) 574-6872.
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